
 

 

 

LAKE COUNTY NOTICE 
 

On July 3 the LAKE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS HAS FILED 
ITS NOTICE OF INTENT TO PREPARE THE MATERIALS MANAGEMENT 

PLAN AND HAS BECOME THE COUNTY APPROVAL AGENCY  
as required per Part 115, Solid Waste Management, of the Natural 

Resources and Environmental Protection Act,1994 PA 451, as 
amended. 

 
Lake County intends to complete the Materials Management Plan 
development as part of a MULTICOUNTY plan with: Lake, Mason, 
Muskegon, Newaygo, and Oceana Counties. Please note that all 

materials management planning committee meetings are open to the 
public and notices of these meetings shall be found at the following: 

https://wmsrdc.org/project/materials-management-planning/ in 
addition each municipality will receive notice and will have the 

meeting notices available as well. 

Direct questions to info@wmsrdc.org 
 

https://wmsrdc.org/project/materials-management-planning/

